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1. WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Robin Garza called the meeting to order and individual 
introductions were made. (Keywords: Camera) 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2. OLD BUSINESS 

 

• Falls Prevention Workgroup –The next Lay Leader class is 
tentatively scheduled in November. Ms. Garza asked for the 
Falls Prevention workgroup to discuss new and current 
goals and report back to the group.  
 
A suggestion was made to have the Fall Prevention 
workgroup, meet monthly versus every other month.  

 

 
 
 
If you are interested in being part of this 
group or in becoming a Lay Leader, 
please email 
sarah.betancourt@memorialhermann.org 
 
Ms. Samuel and Ms. Betancourt will work 
on a new meeting schedule.  

 
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
  
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

 

• Death by Trauma Study – This group will start looking at 
falls related deaths in adults and pedi.  
A suggestion was made for Ms. Drake to partner with trauma 
facilities to submit an abstract at Traumacon.  
 

• Intimate Partner Violence –No updates.  
 

• Period of PURPLE Crying – No updates. 
 

• Car Seat Safety –  Multiple classes and educational events 
or coming up in August and September. For more 
information, email Kristen Beckworth. 
The upcoming Car Seat Safety Technician classes will be 
held November 13-16, 2018 and February 2019 (Exact date 
to be determined).  
Ms. Beckworth will provide handouts via email that can be 
placed on the injury prevention page.  

 

 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
 
 
No updates.  
 
No updates. 
 
For information, please contact Ms. 
Beckworth-klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Standing.  
 
 
 
 
Standing. 
 
Standing. 
 
Standing.  
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DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

• Gun Safety – Ms. Beckworth reached out to the Be Smart 
trainers to request a class to be held at following the 
SETRAC injury prevention committee meeting in October.  

 

• 2018 Preparedness Coalition Symposium – The 
committee will have a booth with the Virtual Dementia Tour 
and with the drunk driving simulator. A volunteer schedule is 
being drafted and will be finalized soon. 

 

• Stop the Bleed – A suggestion was made to reach out to 
the school districts in our region that have not had training. 
To provide accurate training data, the facilities and agencies 
in the region will have to submit classes taught, to SETRAC. 
Currently, very few facilities are reporting data. Concerns 
were expressed about SETRAC receiving recognition for the 
work done by members. Ms. Samuel agreed to provide 
information regarding the trainings that have been reported, 
by facility.   
 

No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
 
Mr. Talbot will send the finalized schedule 
to those that provided availability to 
volunteer. 
 
 
Ms. Samuel will compile the data that has 
been reported and will provide an update 
at the next meeting.  

Registration information will be sent 
through the list serves, when the date is 
confirmed.  
 
Standing. 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

3       NEW BUSINESS 

• The group reviewed the updates to the Injury Prevention 
page on the SETRAC website.  

 

 
If you have suggestions for the Injury 
Prevention page, please email Ms. Garza 
and Ms. Samuel. 

 
Standing 

4       EDUCATION 

• If you would like your education documented in the minutes, 
please email your education to kat.samuel@setrac.org  

 
No action items or recommendations.  

 
Closed.  

 
         Next Meeting: 
         Thursday, October 11, 2018 
         9:00am to 10:30am 
         SETRAC, 1111 N. Loop West, Suite 160,  
         Houston, TX  77008 
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